
 

 

Monday 12thDecember 2022

        From 1.30 until 3.30 
We are currently enrolling for our nursery intake for 2023-

2024. 

We warmly welcome parents to visit, have a look around our 

fully resourced environment, meet the staff and have a 

chat. 

If your child was born between 2nd July 2019 and the 1st 

of July 2020 or have deferred nursery for a year, we would 

love to meet you! 

 

The Go Live date for digital admissions is Wednesday 10th 

January 2023 at 12 Noon 
The closing time and date for punctual applications will be 12 Noon on 

Thursday 27th.January 2023 and up to 31st January at 4 PM to upload 

supporting documents. 

Parents apply for a place online through the EA portal  

 

 

 

We, the staff of Good Shepherd Nursery School, believe that Nursery Education is 

a very valuable and important experience for all children. We see it as an extension 

to compliment the love and care already experienced by the child at home. 
 


